
Board 27 October 2020 

 

Matt Street  

 

I would like to present a delegation on the recommendation that the board funds on-line readers 

this year to help with both students learning on-line and at school at the October 27, 2020 public 

meeting.  

 

My kids have returned to Manor Park Public School and it has come to my attention that the 

school will not be able to share physical readers to students. With this in mind, last year I know 

that the Je Lis program worked well for my family and in the past the Raz kids has worked in 

both English and French.  

 

This year, online readers and using a program administered by teachers will be crucial to getting 

kids reading and improving their reading levels.  Purchases like subscriptions to Raz kids should 

be made at the board level.  The board could negotiate a better price and ensure that every 

student has access as needed. 

 

 


